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Prof. Dr. G. Bredig.

Karlsruhe in Baden

Bahnhofstr. 14

Hopefully you and Marianne are doing well and you will continue to write regularly. I will take

turns writing to Aunt Ida, so you don't need to worry if you can’t write for a day. Everything is

fine here. In any case, please pass our news on to Marianne (at least by telephone). Warm

regards, Father
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Postcard [stamps]

Dr. M.A. Bredig

Charlottenburg 4

Pestalozzistr. 49

https://digital.sciencehistory.org/works/codvwyn


c/o Neumann
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Karlsruhe in Baden, 7 March 1933 (afternoon)

Dear Max,

I’m just sharing the brief news today that Mother is still doing well. She can eat something

(semolina pudding) and no longer has a fever. She was delighted to receive letters from both

of your this morning, which she always awaits eagerly. Of course, she still find it difficult to

rest, but you have to be patient. The doctors say she is doing well and have promised a

good road ahead to recovery.


